
 
 
 
 

 
 
Circular No: 85/2024-25                                                                                                        Date: 05 Nov, 2024 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PB-I SCHEDULE 
(FOR CLASSES X & XII) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please note that the school will be closed on Thursday, November 07, 2024, in observance of 
Chhath Puja. 
 
The Pre-Board I exams for Classes X and XII scheduled on November 08, 2024 (as per the 
attached date sheet). Since only 18 students are scheduled to appear, school transportation 
will not be available. 
 
All other Classes (Pre-School, Pre-Primary, and Classes I to IX & XI) will remain suspended on 
November  08, 2024. A compensatory working day is scheduled for Saturday, November 23, 
2024. Parents are requested to take note of the updated schedule. 
 

Wishing Class X & XII students the very best for their PB Exams ! 
 
 
 
 

 
                          Asha Prabhakar 
               (Principal)                                                                                          
 
 
Distribution 
 

 Staff (via e-mail) for dissemination of information through BC Groups 
 HM’s/VPL/A.O / Transport I/C 
• School Website                                                         
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